
Good evening, 
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 

positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 

students. My friends and I have had a very tough time finding affordable housing that allows us to live 

together. It is unfair and upsetting to many of my peers. This has even resulted in some of my friends 

having to live at home, rather than experiencing living on their own. Also, I have heard several stories of 

people getting a knock on their door and being harassed about how many people live in their house. The 

ordinance has seemingly caused more harm than good for students who are just trying to get an 

education.  
Thank you, 
Juliana DeComo 
18 Greene Lane Narragansett, RI 
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